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A Conference of International CARP Delegates! CARP Korea, Japan, and America had a Conference of 
three nations today. Called the International CARP Conference (ICC), all three nations had an opportunity 
to have a representative student share about their activities and another student to share a testimony about 
their experience in CARP. 

America sent their representatives first with President Teresa Rischl opening up with an overview of 
America’s CARP activities. Then, Sarah Takhar and Takayo Hiraki came up to share about Los 
Angeles’ Revival Starts With Me Rallies. Finally, Ori Rodriguez talked about his experience being 
introduced to CARP and Divine Principle.  

CARP Korea sent their representatives. Student President JuHee Oh shared Korea CARP’s activities and 
vision and goals. Sooyun Lee then shared her testimony about doing CARP activities.  

After a long first session of testimonies, the participants broke for lunch. They split up into small groups 
intermixed with J-CARP members. During lunch, every team got to know each other and exchanged 
gifts!  

Continuing with testimonies, Japan CARP shared their activities and gave testimonies. A J-CARP 
member who works for CARP in Colombia shared her experience starting the chapter and activities. 

We closed with determinations from all three countries and a closing unison prayer! It was a powerful 
experience in which many participants could clearly see what CARP was up to around the world, CARP’s 
impact, and how they could be involved.  


